
 

      NEWSLETTER 
4 August 2023 

 

Women’s Day 
On Wednesday we celebrated the success of our 
Banyana Banyana Soccer Team making history as 
the first SA Team to progress to the final 16 in a 
World Cup.  On the same day our Proteas Netball Team 
also made history by drawing with New Zealand to stay 
alive in the Netball World Cup. 
 
In case we needed a reminder, we are surrounded by 
remarkable women who make a huge impact on our 
country and world.  Even though the way women are 
regarded has changed over the last century, the fact 
that our female soccer players will return to continue 
to earn less than their less successful male 
counterparts do, reminds us that the issue of how 
people of different gender are treated remains.  It is 
also complex, as our children found out in their Thinking Classes this week.  One learner 
raised the question as to why when given the opportunity to host a world class female 
event, the stands have been so empty?  Such a rich discussion followed!  The level of 
discussion in some instances has been incredible.  Thank you to our learners for their 
engagement and interest.   
 
What I think we realised in these classes, is that conscious and deliberate decisions are 
needed in order to affect change.  I am very grateful that we have the space and 
freedom at Camps Bay Primary to be able to hear all the voices in the room.  I have no 
doubt that it will assist in producing young women who are confident of their worth and 
role in society.  I also know that we are contributing to the development of young men 
who have a healthier attitude to women, which is so desperately needed.   

 
Celebrate Women’s Day with us by coming to see, “My Fellow 
South Africans”   
I saw this show while it was on at the Artscape and it is outstanding.  We really need 
your support to be able to continue the “Be Inspired “series.  Most of our staff will be 
there and we hope you will join us!   

   Upcoming Event 

• Be Inspired 8 August 

• National Women’s Day 9 August 

• Quarterly PTA meeting 16 August 

• Back to Caprice 8 September 
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NETBALL WORLD CUP 

On Monday the U9 Netball Team were very fortunate to attend the Netball World Cup 
and on Thursday our lucky draw winners ranging from U10-U13 also attended. 
Thank you to the Grade 3 parent who so kindly arranged the tickets. What a wonderful 
opportunity for our netball players. Proudly CBPS!!! 
 

 
 

 
 
 



FROM THE 
SPORTS OFFICE 
It goes 
without saying that 
the women's national 
soccer team have 
made us proud by 
making history by 
reaching the 
knockout stages of 
the soccer world cup. 
This also makes me 
think of the amount of effort and energy that has gone into getting to this point. 
Through all the negative comments and being able to rise above the stereotypical 
criticism, it is great to see what we can achieve together.  
All dreams have a beginning and in that, it is so good to see how passionate the learners 
are about being involved in the extramural programme. We have come across some 
tough opposition, but this is where growth has happened, and we need to take the 
lessons from those occasions and let it fuel our desire to take ourselves further.  
 
Parents have been so supportive this past week with transport.  We thank you for being 
willing to step in when you are needed.  
 

 
Upcoming events: 
Thursday, 17 August - Sunset Series @ Wendy Way Aquatic Centre 
Thursday, 31 August - Sunset Series @ Wendy Way Aquatic Centre 
Friday, 1 September: U9A, U11A & U13A Rugby 7's Festival @ Hamilton RFC 
Friday, 1 September: U9A Soccer tournament @ Kronendal Primary 
Friday, 8 September: U11A Soccer tournament @ Kronendal Primary 
Friday, 15 September: U13A Soccer tournament @ Kronendal Primary 



THANK YOU 
Thank you for the donation of two iPhones for 
the schools communication after our current 
one broke. 
This donation has allowed for each campus to 
have a phone connected to the WhatsApp for 
parents. 
  



 

SOCCER RESULTS 
CAMPS BAY VS LLANDUDNO 

Well done! Proudly CBPS! 
 

 
 
 

 
RUGBY RESULTS 

CAMPS BAY VS PARKLANDS PREP 
Well done! Proudly CBPS! 

 

 

 

 

 
 

NETBALL FESTIVAL RESULTS 
 Well done! Proudly CBPS!  

U9A  DREW 1-1 U9B    LOST 1-2 

U11A WON  5-1 U11B  WON 4-1 

U13A WON  7-0 U13 B VS AMBLESIDE A WON 4-2 

U9A  DREW  10-10  
VS PINEHURST LOST 0-40 

U11A WON 55-15 

U13A LOST 15-33 

U9A VS OAKHURST A 
U9A VS FISH HOEK A 
U9A VS WYNBERG A 

WON 6-3 
LOST 6-7 
DREW 2-2 

U9B VS THE GROVE B 
U9B VS CANNONS CREEK B 
U9B VS FISH HOEK B 

DREW 1-1 
LOST 0-4 
LOST 0-1 

U10A VS SPRINGFIELD A 
U10A VS MICKLEFIELD A 
U10A VS BERGVLIET A 
U10A VS WYNBERG A 

WON 7-0 
WON 3-2 
WON 4-0 
LOST 2-3 

U10B VS FISH HOEK A 
U10B VS FISH HOEK B 
U10B VS OAKHURST B 

LOST 0 – 2 
LOST 1-3 
LOST 0-7 

U11A VS CANNONS CREEK A 
U11A VS BERGVLIET A 
U11A VS BERGVLIET B 

WON 8 – 0 
WON 4-2 
WON 6-2 

U11B VS OAKHURST B 
U11B VS BERGVLIET B 
U11B VS GROVE B   

LOST 1-2 
WON 3-0 
WON 3-0 

U12A VS PINEHURST A 
U12A VS GROVE A  
U12 A VS SPRINGFIELD A 

WON 8-0 
DREW 6-6 
WON 8-7 

U12B VS GROVE B 
U12B VS HERSCHEL B 
U12B VS SPRINGFIELD B  

WON 2-0 
WON 5-0 
WON 5-2 

U13A VS SPRINGFIELD A 
U13A VS MICKLEFIELD A 
U13A VS OAKHURST A 

LOST 2-14 
WON 8-5 
LOST 1-15 

U13B VS SPRINGFIELD B 
U13B VS RUSTENBERG B 
U13B VS HERSCHEL B 

LOST 0-9 
LOST 0-10 
LOST 1-5 



PTA NEWS 
Party time for parents! Finally, time 
to let your hair down… join us at 
Café Caprice for a fun night out on 8 
September. Space is limited so book 
your tickets on Karri now. Tickets 
are R350 each and include a 
welcome drink, tapas-style food, DJ 
Sox on the decks and access to an 
exclusive auction. For all the rugby 
fans, we will be screening the 
France vs New Zealand World Cup 
match at 9pm. 
  
We’re on the hunt for 
prizes! Please assist us by donating 
or sponsoring prizes, or appealing 
to any suitable contacts you may 
have to donate exciting 
experiences, hampers, vouchers, art 
or items for our upcoming auction 
and the annual raffle. Please 

email ptahead@campsbayprimary.co.za, or speak to Kim, Tasia or Sasha! 
  
Down to business the third term PTA meeting will take place on 16 August at 8am in the 
Grade R Hall. Please join us, we have lots to share with you. 

 
RAK WEEK 
HANDOVER 
During Random Acts of 
Kindness week, Grade R 
to Grade 6 learners 
collected stationery and 
the grade 7s jars of hope 
for Prestwich Street 
Primary School. We did 
the handover in today's 
assembly. Thank you to 
all the parents that 
contributed. Proudly 
CBPS! 
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